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Abstract
Professor Tapia will be focusing on issues discussed in two op-ed pieces that he wrote

and which appeared in The Chronicle of Higher Education. These are Minority Students
and Research Universities : How to Overcome the ”Mismatch” and True Diversity Doesn’t

Come From Abroad, both of which are available on the SUMS homepage,
www.math.hmc.edu/~dk/sums/.
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Refreshments will follow.


